From: Marcia Holliday

To: Marcia Moermond

Subject: RE: 159 Pennsylvania - Bldg. Permit Status?
Date: Monday, February 24, 2025 1:48:45 PM
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An electrical permitis needed for this one. | have told him this time and time again.

City of Saint Paul

Marcia Holliday

Building Inspector

She/Her

Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101

P: 651-266-9046

Email: Marcia.Holliday@ci.stpaul.mn.us

www.StPaul.gov
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From: Marcia Moermond <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 12:00 PM

To: Marcia Holliday <Marcia.Holliday@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Cc: Nathan Bruhn <nathan.bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Subject: 159 Pennsylvania - Bldg. Permit Status?

Hi Marcia & Nathan,

The notes on this one that | have access to indicate the permit was approved with corrections.
There are no notes on what the required corrections are. | have hearing with this owner
tomorrow (Tues), please advise.

Thanks, Marcia

Marcia Moermond

Sr. Policy Analyst & Legislative Hearing Officer
Pronouns: she/her

Saint Paul City Council

310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd.

Saint Paul, MN 55102
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